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VISION 

“The land, water, and recreational resources of 
Lake O’ the Pines is managed to protect, con-
serve, and sustain natural and cultural re-
sources, especially environmentally sensitive re-
sources, and provide outdoor recreation oppor-
tunities that complement overall project purpos-
es for the benefit of present and future genera-
tions. In the revision of the Shoreline Manage-
ment Plan, the objective of all management ac-
tions will be to achieve a balance between per-
mitted private uses and resource protection for 
general public use."    

Limited Development Areas (LDA) - Areas 
where private activities such as docks and 
limited vegetation modification are allowed 

 
Public Recreation Areas - Private activities not 

allowed in or near these areas 
 
Protected Shoreline Areas - Protected for wild-

life habitat, aesthetics, or shoreline charac-
teristics not conducive to development 

 
Prohibited Access Areas - Areas such as the 

dam, spillway, water intakes, or other oper-
ational features where private activities are 
prohibited 

We need your thoughts and comments on the 

effort to revise the 1978 Lake O’ the Pines Shore-

line (formally Lakeshore) Management Plan (SMP).  

Your participation is a key element in producing a 

meaningful and useful SMP. The presentation giv-

en at the public information meeting as well as a 

copy of the 1978 SMP are available for review at 

the website listed below. Please write your ques-

tions, comments, or suggestions on the provided 

comment card.  Feel free to use additional pages if 

needed.  Written comments may be submitted at 

the public meeting, e-mailed, or sent to the ad-

dress below within 30 days.  Thank you for your 

participation! 

Rhonda Fields, USACE - Fort Worth District - CESWF

-PEC-TM 

819 Taylor Street, Room 3B10, Fort Worth, TX  

76102 

Email: CESWF-OD-LP@usace.army.mil  

The 1978 Lakeshore Management Plan,  meeting 
presentation, and comment sheets can be found at 

the following: 
https://www.swf.usace.army.mil/About/Lakes-and-

Recreation-Information/Shoreline-Management-
Plan/ 

Questions, Comments, or Suggestions? 

 The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers is in the process 

of revising the Lake O’ the Pines’ shoreline alloca-

tions. The Shoreline Management Plan addresses 

the rules and guidelines that govern private 

shoreline uses, such as private boat docks, vegeta-

tion modification, and similar private uses of gov-

ernment property. The Shoreline Management 

Plan compliments the 2018 Lake O’ the Pines 

Master Plan.  

LAND ALLOCATIONS AND DEFINITIONS 



Lake O’ the Pine 1978 Lakeshore (now Shoreline) Allocations 


